
17-009 QA PRODUCT RECALL – MOOSE TOYS LTD’S LIL FROG TANK 
FOR BATTERY ISSUES 

Date:  27 February 2017                                                                               Recall: # 17-009 

  

Scope: Exchange Worldwide Retail Stores 

Moose Toys Pty Ltd. has initiated a recall of the Lil Frog Tank due to battery issues. 

Hazard: When the button batteries are removed from the toy frogs, the battery’s cap can become a projectile and the 
battery’s chemicals can leak, posing chemical and injury hazards. 

Description:  This recall involves the following models of Lil Frog.  

UPC Item Description 

630996282175 LIL FROG SINGLE PACK 

630996282182 LIL FROG TANK 

  

Incidents/Injuries:  None reported. 

Remedy:  Consumers should immediately stop using the toy frogs, refrain from opening the battery compartment and 
contact Moose Toys for a free replacement Little Live Pet product. 

Sold at: Major US retailers and CONUS AND OCONUS Exchange stores from August 2016 through February 2017.  

Importer(s):  Moose Toys PTY Ltd , El Segundo, CA   

Manufactured in:  China 

Consumer Contact:  Call (844) 575-0340, Monday through Friday, 8AM to 5PM (PT), or online at 
www.recall.moosetoys.com 

Quality Assurance Management 

Support Group, Merchandise Directorate 

 


